
I am FOR the following bill: 

 
 
 H-5855, which would bar employers from reporting 
whistleblowers to ICE.  

 
 
Dear House Labor Committee: 

 
 
Employees should not be able to report employees to 
ICE simply for point out unsafe working conditions or 
for reporting sexual harassment.  Whistleblowers 
require protection no matter their immigration 
status.  Please pass the bill. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
K. Dana Brown 

188 Old Mountain Trail 
West Kingston, RI 02892 

401 218 3896 
 
Enviado desde mi iPad 

 


